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Academy Uniform 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to you to reshare our expectations around school uniform. We believe wearing our uniform gives pupils a 
sense of ‘belonging’, helps foster pride in the Academy and stops pupils coming to school in inappropriate clothing or 
footwear. We do expect all our pupils to wear the full Academy uniform. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the appearance expectations and standards of our uniform policy: 
 
Uniform for pupils: 
 

• Polo shirt for KS1 pupils or plain white shirt. (Plain white shirt for KS2 pupils who will be wearing a tie) 

• Academy tie (Year 4 upwards) 

• Mid-grey trousers or skirt or pinafore dress (jeans, cargos and cords are not allowed) 

• Academy pullover or cardigan, in purple, with the Academy logo  

• Grey or black socks with trousers.  Grey or white socks or mid-grey tights with skirts 

• Academy book bag or suitable rucksack to carry books and equipment  

• Sensible black shoes (not boots or trainers) 
 

Children are not allowed to wear jewellery except for a wristwatch and one pair of small, studded earrings – these must not be worn 
on days your child has PE or sport activities. If your child cannot take out their earrings, they must be taped over for all sport activities. 
Please be reminded that nail varnish is not allowed. 
 
PE kit should only be worn on days your child has a PE lesson or after school club:  
 

• Academy sports polo shirt 

• Academy black shorts 

• Academy PE bag 

• Suitable footwear for PE 

• Plain black tracksuits can be worn over their academy PE kits  
 

Some items of academy uniform are available to buy through www.ParentPay.com For everything else, you can order from the link 
below: 
www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/bishopcreighton 
 
If you are experiencing financial difficulty and require any support providing uniform, please do talk to myself or Mrs Smith. We 
will also be holding a pre-loved uniform share out on Friday 16th February after school.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Snell 
Head of School 
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